
 

 

                     
 

May President’s Message by Ken Litke 

WE ARE BACK!!  - after a full year hiatus, we had our first Live Social on April 13th at 
the Toqua Pavilion.  Attendees at the two back-to-back sessions enjoyed live music, adult 
beverages, some great appetizers, interesting speakers, but most of all socializing with 
friends face-to-face.   
 
A show of hands poll taken at both sessions showed an overwhelming response to return 
to the Yacht Club for the May Social which will allow increased attendance plus less 
susceptibility to inclement weather.  We will still need to abide by capacity restrictions so 
we have again scheduled two back-to-back sessions – but this time you can pick which 
one you would like to attend – signups are now open on TellicoLife. 
 
Coming up on May 27th we will have our 2nd Open Village Meeting of the year live at the 
Community Church 4-6pm with the topic “State of Loudon County” which is a logical 
sequitur to our last meeting “State of the Village”.   For Kahite members, we are planning 
“State of Monroe County” on Thursday, June 24th at the Kahite Community Center with 
overflow on the Kahite Portico.   Our speakers will be covering timely topics at these two 
meetings and not to be missed - so keep watching for further updates on the 
speakers/agenda for these two Open Village Meetings.   
 
In addition to the Social and the Open Village Meetings HOA has scheduled other face-
to-face social activities for May and beyond so please take advantage – details will be in 
the Social Update emails plus can be reviewed/booked on TellicoLife.  Not to be missed 
is the May 1st Kentucky Derby Party at the Yacht Club.  In addition to in-person events, 
we are continuing to offer different online Zoom events – again these are all listed in the 
Social Updates and on TellicoLife.   
 
Please take advantage of these and other events that have been planned.  WE ARE 
BACK!! 


